~
s e

Rlan —a &y D Ut g

@ PUC is a D.O letter dated 27.11.2003 of the Director

(IP&T), A&N Administration regarding contribution of articles
and advertissments for the Scuvenir to be published on the
' occasion of Island Tourism Festival, 2004. The Director (IP&T)
has requested this department to send the articles/advertisements
for the souvenir positively by 1st December, 2003.

@ In this connection it may be mentioned that the letter No.
Sl 19-28/TSM/102/Souvenir/2003/4566 dated 17.10.2003 referred
therein has not been received in this department. However, we had
recently prepared a background note on the activities of the Tribal
Welfare Department in connection with incoming of new Chief
Secretary, A&N Administration and sent to the Secretary (GA),
A&N Administration. A copy of background note is placed at page
177-181/C for perusal please.

@ If approved, we may send the same to the Director (IP&T)
for the Souvenir to be published on the occasion of ITF, 2004. A
draft letter is put up for perusal and approval please.
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